
From:  

Indy Fitch  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

As a Oregon resident and voter I believe ODOT should conduct a EIS for the RQ freeway expansion, for 
full transparency and accountability for the expansion proposal.  

I am against the expansion, and I believe that this money should go towards existing roads in Portland, 
specifically to improve traffic safety for pedestrians and cyclists.  

EIS is the least you can do in order to understand the environment implications so we know how it will 
impact our neighborhoods directly affected by the expansion.  

Thank you,  

Indy Fitch  

 


